








 

Manager Report October 18, 2019 

 

 

 

Sanitary: 

 

We received 7.5” of rain in September, and the plant received 2.6 Million gallons of wastewater influent. 
 

All exterior pipes and railings have been painted at the wastewater treatment plant.  
 

Cannon Beach Electric replaced the capacitors in U.V. Disinfection Unit #2 recently, as well as some other 

general electrical work in the control room. UV 2 is running well again, after being down for quite a while.  The 

UV disinfection system operates when the treated wastewater passes through a chamber containing high 

intensity UV lamps which inactivate any remaining bacteria or viruses that may pass through the membrane 

treatment process.  
 

All generators received annual maintenance from Petersen CAT this month, and are ready for winter.  

 


